
 

 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 

“So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord, continue to live your lives in him, rooted and built up in him, 
strengthened in the faith as you were taught, and overflowing with thankfulness.  Colossians 2:6-7 

HOME BULLETIN for Thursday, April 3, 2025
IN THE NEWS: 
Update on March Matching Funds 
The matching funds are going to be extended to 
include the funding brought in through the Hostess 
Supper on April 9.  If you have not made a pledge or 
would like to make a new one-time donation, we 
encourage everyone to do this by April 9. We have 
raised over 1.9 million dollars, which does not include 
the match.  Thank-you to everyone for giving to the 
future of HCS! 
 
6th-8th Grade Bible Study 
Mike De Jong, from Fellowship of Christian Athletes, 
will again be leading a Bible study.  Students will 
meet on Wednesdays, April 9, April 16, and April 23 
from 7:45-8:25.  Every 6th-8th grade student is 
encouraged to attend.  The Bible study will meet in 
the Discovery Room.   
 
Beef and Pork Donations 
We are looking for beef and pork donations for the 
Rally Day sale this fall.   If you have an animal that 
you are willing to donate, please contact Krista Van 
Der Brink at 712-470-5734.  August 25 & 26 for beef 
and August 11 hogs are the locker date we have.   
 
 
6th -8th Grade Art Teacher Openings at Hull Christian 
School 
HCS is looking for a 6th – 8th Art Teacher for the 2025-
2026 school year.  If you are interested in being part of 
our team, as together we seek to follow God’s plan for 
HCS please apply.   Applications can be found on our 
webpage (www.hullchristian.com) or by contacting 
school.  Applicants should contact Mr. Ten Pas at 712-
439-2273 or e-mail rtenpas@hullchristian.com with any 
questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

*SCRIP* 
                 Order Date   Pick Up 
          Monday, April 7  Friday, April 11 
         Monday, April 14 Thursday, April 17 
          Monday, April 21 Friday, April 25 
         Monday, April 28 Friday, May 2 

Menu ~ Monday, April 7 – Friday, April 11 
     Monday 

Meatballs, Mashed Potatoes, Roll, Fruit & Corn 
Tuesday 

Pancakes, Sausage, Fruit & Yogurt 
Wednesday 

Italian Dunkers, Goldfish, Fruit & Green Beans 
Thursday 

Mini Corn Dogs, Fries, Fruit & Baked Beans 
Friday 

Pulled Pork, Chips, Fruit & Veggie Tray 
 

*This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 
Kitchen Help 
Tuesday, April 8 – Kris De Jong 
Thursday, April 10 – Jana Rens 
 
Calendar 
Thursday, April 3 – Soccer Practice  
        Girls & Boys 3:30-5:00 
Monday, April 7 – Friday, April 11  

– 3rd-8th ISASP testing 
Monday, April 7 – Soccer Practice 
        Girls & Boys 3:30-5:00    
      - Education Meeting 7:00         
Wednesday, April 9 – Jr High Bible Study 7:45 

          – Hostess Supper 6:30 
            - Soccer Practice   

     Girls and Boys 2:30 – 4:00 
Thursday, April 10 – Soccer Game at Sheldon 
Monday, April 14 – Soccer Practice G&B 3:30-5:00 
Tuesday, April 15 – Soccer at SCCS  
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Wednesday, April 16 – Jr High Bible Study 7:45 
               - Technology Meeting 7:00 
Thursday, April 17 – Soccer Practice G&B 3:30-5:00 
Friday, April 18 – Good Friday – NO SCHOOL 
 
Grandparents Day  
Grandparents Day is on Friday, April 25.  The day will 
start at 8:45 AM, you will be able to go into your 
grandchild(rens) classroom and see what they are 
learning. At 11:15 you are invited to go to the gym for 
an all-school sing–a-long before lunch.   You are 
invited to stay for lunch, lunch will start getting served 
at 11:30. 
Coffee and cookies stations will be available 
throughout the school at your convenience.   
*Afternoon preschool Grandparents are welcome to 
come on Friday, April 25 from 12:30-3:25 PM to visit the 
preschool classroom.   
 
8th Grade Service Project 
On April 14 from 5:00 to 7:30 the 8th grade class will 
be doing a Tip Night fundraiser at the Pizza Ranch 
for their class service project. The class project is 
focused on purchasing trees for new citizens of Hull 
who moved to town following the flooding in Rock 
Valley. A portion of all proceeds from the evening 
will go towards this class project as we welcome our 
new neighbors and help them establish their roots in 
Hull. Come join us for supper and the 8th grade class 
will take care of the dishes for you. We would love to 
see you on the evening of April 14! 
 


